
1.	 If you work for a bank or a large company, you might be able to secure the school 
some FREE money from your employer. Certain companies will ‘match’ some of the 
takings at one of our events. It will often mean an extra £500 or £1,000 to the 
school, perhaps your employer can help with ‘match funding’ in this way? 

2.	 You can earn FREE donations every time you shop online -  
		 https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
		 https://smile.amazon.co.uk 

3.	 Support our fundraising events. It only comes together through volunteers giving 
their time, in planning, preparation and participation. Supporting playground sales, 
donating to raffles and purchasing refreshments at events.  
ALL the proceeds go directly to school funding.

4.	 Join our Facebook group ‘HAYDON PARENTS ASSOCIATION’ keeping you in the 
loop, detailing planned events a place to share ideas and suggestions.  
Come along to any of our meetings, your input would be much appreciated. 

IF YOU WANT TO DO MORE, YOU CAN –  
HERE ARE A FEW IDEAS!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Superdad Snacks
6 - 15 June collect 17 July
Order on ParentPay

Krispy Kreme Doughnut
20-24 June Collect 1 July
Order on ParentPay

Welcome Meeting
Thurs 8th September
From 6.30pm School Library,  
All welcome 

AGM Meeting
Mon 26th September
6.30pm School Library,  
All welcome

Quiz Night
Fri 14th October
7.30pm 6th Form Area,  
Tickets will be for sale on 
ParentPay - details to follow

Halloween Competition
28th Oct - 6 Nov  
Tickets will be for sale on 
ParentPay - details to follow

Christmas Online Raffle
28th Nov - 9 Dec 
Tickets will be for sale on 
ParentPay - details to follow

THE DIFFERENCE HAYDON DONATIONS MAKE...
The major function of the Parents’ Association is to raise funds for the school. We are very proud 
that we could contribute £20 000 to the cooling system for St Marys Gym that will be undertaken 
during the summer holiday.  
In the past we have also contributed to the drinking fountains and picnic benches to enable the stu-
dents to make the most of the all too rare sunny days. The PTA have funded the running of a monthly 
food club, provided costumes and lighting for the drama club and a sound system for the hall.

THINGS THAT OUR SCHOOL NEEDED YOUR 
HELP TO PURCHASE...

•	 CAD EMBROIDERY MACHINE
•	 CAMPING EQUIPMENT FOR DUKE OF EDINBURGH STUDENTS
•	 CAMERA’S FOR MEDIA AND PHOTOGRAPHY STUDENTS
•	 PICNIC TABLES AND BENCHES
•	 VARIOUS SPORTING EQUIPMENT, INCLUDING NEW GOALS AND BADMINTON/

NETBALL GOALS
•	 TABLE TENNIS TABLES
•	 BOOKS AND KINDLES AND CONTRIBUTED TOWARDS VARIOUS WORKSHOPS

And there are plenty more smaller items on the longer list too!
Every penny really does count!

2022 FUNDS RAISED

EASTER RAFFLE
Profit of £751

LES MIS REFRESHMENTS
Profit of £458

FAMILY BINGO
Profit of £143

Thanks to all the support of Haydon families, this  
academic year. It’s been a tough few years with COVID19  
cancelling all our fundraising events over the last few years.


